
 

 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

25th February 2021 

 

A reminder note for the tuning day this Saturday 27th February, at Wanneroo Raceway. 

FCR would like to see as many members as possible turn up for the tuning day to mark the start of 
the 2021 season. 

There will be several experienced FCR members available on the day to offer technical assistance if 
required. 

We will be putting on a barbeque at the end of the day for all FCR members and friends.  

Please come along, even if you are not planning to run at the tuning day, to enjoy some comradery 
and fellowship. 

 

 

 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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